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Dear Ms Lovell 

 

RE: Special Access Undertaking – Rollout progress information 

 

We confirm receipt of your letter advising the ACCC that NBN Co would not meet its 

obligations under the Special Access Undertaking (SAU) to publish 3-Year and 1-Year 

Construction Rollout Plans by 31 March 2014, noting your claim that there is not a 

sufficiently robust basis to prepare the plans. 

 

The ACCC expects that NBN Co will independently advise its access seekers and 

shareholders that it has not met these publishing commitments under the SAU. In addition, 

we intend to publish NBN Co’s letter on the ACCC’s website. The ACCC will determine 

what, if any, further action it needs to take after considering any response it receives to NBN 

Co’s advice. 

 

We recognise the importance of providing access seekers with timely and meaningful 

information for their business planning purposes, and expect that NBN Co will use its best 

endeavours to publish these plans as soon as possible.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Robert Wright on (03) 9290 1864 if you require any further 

information. 

  

Kind regards 

 

 

 
Michael Cosgrave 

Group General Manager 

Communications 
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